
IND 5-24-2023 Press release – Karaoke Club of SCW 

The Karaoke Club of SCW celebrated its most 

senior member, Ernest Brothers on his 99th 

birthday. Mr. Brothers is an active member of the 

club and still enjoys singing on stage on a regular 

basis. He was honored by the members and is 

shown with several of his sons. Pictured left to 

right are:  Greg, Ernest (Ernie), Jeff and Byron.  

Greg and Byron, who is the president of the 

Karaoke Club of SCW, both live in Sun City West 

and Jeff flew in from Denver.  M., brothers sang, 

“You Make Me Feel So Young” and joined Karen 

Devers in a duet, “As Time Goes By”. 

 

 

The Karaoke Club of SCW is open to members and invited guests. They meet regularly on 

Thursday evenings at the R.H. Johnson Social Hall. Doors open at 5:00 p.m., singing begins at 

6:00 p.m. There is a nominal singing fee, but listening is free. You do not need to sing to enjoy 

the camaraderie of this friendly group. The club plans to be open during the summer on a 

limited schedule. It will be open June 8 - June 29, but plans to be dark in July, while the Social 

Hall is closed for maintenance. They will reopen when renovations are completed later in the 

summer, hopefully in August. June 15 is the annual ‘country and western’ night when members 

sing their favorite country songs. Many wear western garb, but it is not required. The club will 

be providing BBQ hamburgers and hotdogs and picnic food. Donations of desserts are 

welcome. The party is free for members and their guests. Singing fees have been suspended 

for the evening. The best way to keep up with the Karaoke goings-on, is to look at their ‘events 

calendar’ on their website:  karaoke.scwclubs.com. 

Practice sessions on Monday evenings have been suspended for most of the summer. Singers 

can access over 260,000 songs on the club’s database or upload their own songs. 

 

 

 


